
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 18th May (Week B) 
 

 

 

Notices:  
 All Years: Please continue to check that your child has completed their weekly tutor check-in survey by 

Wednesday; this has proved to be a good way for students to report any issues to their tutors.  Previous weeks 
tell us that the average student is mostly spending between 3 and 4 hours per day on their school work, with 
Year 10s spending between 4 and 5 hours per day. About two thirds of students rate their ability to access the 
work set as 4 or 5 out of 5.  The mean average across all year groups is 3.8 out of 5. 

 All Years: Virtual Music Lessons - please can you confirm or not whether your child wishes to 
continue lessons by emailing musictuition@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  If NOT please can you stop your standing 
order. 

  
 

Safeguarding update: 
Our school has been closed to the vast majority of our students for some weeks now.  We are acutely aware that this is 

a time of emotional, physical and financial stress in many homes.  Our students would often see, chat and confide in 

their friends at school or seek support from the adults they trust.  We know that, at the moment, that level of support 

is just not so easily available.  However, there is a wealth of amazing support available online.  We really like this 

website - it has been compiled by an NHS professional, working in CAMHS. https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk/ 
Take a look.  They have a brilliant section on some fantastic apps - and a dedicated page all about Coronavirus.   

  

In addition to our online safety newsletter for May (click here) we have also been sent some more specific 

information on TikTok here.   

As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact 

nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

For all online safety information on our website please click here. 

 

Letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 
 

 Year 9: Timetable changes 

 Year 10: Timetable changes. 
 

Kind regards,  

Pastoral team.  
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